Dear Rebecca,

Even though I’d like to thank you in person (which I plan to), I figure a letter is the accepted form of gratitude in the business world.  
I’ll admit, I’ve been pretty terrible at planning and time management, but you’ve stuck through it with me, and have always kept me in mind when a new opportunity opened up, so thank you.  I really regret missing the video production for the Free Bee commercials though.  That would have been something to experience.

Coming into the program, I think we were both more than a little confused as to how things were supposed to flow, but it seemed to pick up nicely.  At least I certainly I got the uncensored exposure I was hoping for.  

I must say, the absolute best part of the year was when you (and the other ladies attending my presentation at the office) reassured me about college.  I was extremely nervous about the future until I talked to all of you.  Before that moment, people had told me that it everything was going to be alright, and that everyone feels the exact same way before college, but it didn’t register until I had heard it that day, probably because I’d never gotten specifics before.  If the average college undergrad does indeed change their major 5 times, then I’ve got some slack to play with.  I’ll see how that goes.

Since you’ve suggested venturing into the creative side of advertising, I’ve been more and more interested.  Talking to Ron helped a lot, too.  I’ve always wanted a job where all I do is think.  I believe I’ve found that job.  I’m still sticking to philosophy for my major, but I’ll take a few classes to point in me in that general direction.

Well this isn’t a goodbye, because I’ll still stop in every now and then to say hello or to help with paper filing, CD burning, or any other task, no matter how mundane.  Don’t feel bad in asking; I’m really never too busy, especially with summer coming up, so feel free.
Sincerely,

Mars
